
December 14, 2018 

Happy Holidays 

As the year winds down, this will be our last email for 2018. Look for more 

communications from us in early January. Thank you again for making time to meet with 

us in November. We hope to be back in Haines sometime in March. Please stay tuned! 

 

A couple of quick updates: 

¶ UA Land office will be closed Monday, Dec. 24 through Jan. 2. 
¶ We are working on hiring a local caretaker in Haines and will have an update for 

you as soon as possible. 
¶ Although hunting is pr


